The STEM Hub celebrates British Science Week 2023

Online Virtual Resource for Schools and Home Learning

British Science Week takes place nationally from 10™ to 19" March 2023, and this year’s theme is
Connections. To support teachers and home learners with celebrating this week, The STEM Hub has
created an online virtual event on their website https://thestemhub.org.uk/

This virtual resource offers interactive workshops and activities around the theme of Connections,
supported by STEM Ambassadors, who are volunteering STEM professionals aiming to inspire the
next generation around STEM Careers.

Divided into early years and ages under and over 8, activities are easily resourced and include
videos, worksheets, and multi-directional buttons to make the experience more interactive. There is
also a bonus ‘Making Connections’ activity, with symbols, questions, and activities that make even
more connections! Some examples of the activities include Sunspot Biscuits, Robo Bugs, and Clean
Air.

This virtual resource will be available on The STEM Hub website for an extended period after British
Science Week as an ongoing resource to support student learning. There is a supporting email
address, askanambassador@canterbury.ac.uk where you can send student work and ask questions
that will be forwarded to a STEM expert in that field.

If you have any questions about the event, or would like support from STEM Ambassadors in your
setting, email thestemhub@canterbury.ac.uk
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